
I'm tired of having to take time out of my day to protect my right to bear arms. It's a fact that violent 
crimes are lower now than they have been in decades. I feel "And justly so" that the Democratic Party is 
trying every chance they can to strip my right to own and bear arms.  It's not right that the democratic 
party can make laws and "Unjustly so" that we the tax payers must fight. And who's paying for these law 
suits. 
We the people. But the Democratic Party does not care because the party just uses my money or the 
TAX payers money to defend these unjust laws. It must stop. And now is a good time to start. 
Gary Kohfield USMC RETIRED 
 


